Securities ondg
Exchange
Commission

PHILLIPPENRTES

NOTICE OF AWARD

December 5, 2019

MR. MICHAEL R. GARCIA, MBA
Consultant

8/F Strata 2000 F. Ortigas Jr. Road
Ortigas Center, Pasig City

Dear Mr. Garcia:

We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project “Highly Technical Consultant for
SEC Integrated Compliance Monitoring, Enforcement and Evaluation System (i-CMEES)" is
hereby awarded to you with a gross monthly compensation of Ninety Thousand Pesos
(Php90,000.00) for a period of six (6) months, inclusive of all applicable government taxes.
Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days upon your

receipt, with your signature in the Conforme portion.

Very truly yours,

VICENTE GRACIA
Officer-in-Charge#ICTD

MENIO JR.

CONFORME:
By: Mr. el R. Garcia, MBA
Consultant
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